


 

 

 
Press Release – For immediate dissemination 

 

Ahlada Engineers Limited - New Business Contract 
 

Hyderabad, February 05, 2021: Ahlada Engineers Limited has secured an order worth 

of Rs. 38.31Crores (including GST) from the Government of Andhra Pradesh. 

 

Ahlada Engineers Limited has secured an order from Andhra Pradesh Education & Welfare 

Infrastructure Development Corporation (APEWIDC). This project is part of flagship program 

"NADU NEDU" of Government of Andhra Pradesh. 

 

The scope of the project includes supply and placing of Purified Drinking Water Systems 

Type –IV(A) to Government Schools (Educational Institutions) in the state of Andhra 

Pradesh. The contract is to be executed within a time span of 30 days. 

 

Commenting on the same, Managing Director, Ch. Suresh Mohan Reddy said that this 

contract paves the way for Ahlada to foray into furniture for the institutional education 

business and that the Company will endeavor to find new business avenues to expand its 

product portfolio. He also commented that the business has a social touch to it and is happy to 

partner with APEWIDC. 

 

 

About Ahlada: 

 

Ahlada Engineers Limited is in the business of manufacturing steel doors and windows (steel-

frame) and we cater to customers across various segments and industries. We currently have 

our facilities spread across 3 manufacturing units in addition to one assembling unit and 

stock yard, on the outskirts of Hyderabad. 


